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I have been ohoeen as a Maritime Province Delegate by the 
Association of Canadian Building and Construction Industries to 
attend the National Industrial Conference which meets in Ottawa 
next month, and believe this to be a move in the right direction, 
providing a proper lead is given in the consideration of the 
various matters which will be discussed at that Conference.

I am,
Yours respectfully,

To

Hon. W. 1. MacKeniie King, 
Ottawa, Ont.
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